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                    Report on Awareness program on “Woman Safety at Workplace” 

Date: 11/11/21 

Venue: Room no 107, Visvesvaraya Bhavan 

No of Participants: 30 

Name of Chief Guest: Mr A. Srinivasa Rao, DSP Peddapuram Division 

An awareness program was conducted on “Women Safety at Workplace” on 11th Nov 2021 at 

Room no 107, Visvesvaraya Bhavan for women staff members (teaching & non-teaching). Dr. 

T K Ramakrishna Rao, Principal Aditya College of Engineering & Technology addressed the 

gathering about the constitution of ICC & its efforts towards creating awareness on prevention 

of sexual harassment at workplace. The Deputy Superintendent of Police, Peddapuram division 

Mr A. Srinivasa Rao was the chief guest along with Mr V Suresh Babu, CI, Jaggampeta. The 

guests emphasized on how the safety of women at workplace is important for the development 

of the institute. They explained the different sections of the constitution which deal with women 

safety as well as sexual harassment. They also discussed about the provisions provided by the 

government for the complaint submission at the secretariat & institute. The staff members also 

interacted with them regarding the various queries. The vote of thanks was given by Mrs. A 

Rama Vasantha, ICC presiding officer.  

 

 

  


